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Dear Residents, 
 
Over the past week, Security attended to eight incidents. The most notable was a vehicle fire in 
Sunningdale Court involving an unoccupied contractor’s vehicle. The blaze was quickly 
extinguished by Security and Qld Fire and Emergency staff who later confirmed that there was 
no risk of re-ignition. The owner of the vehicle was identified by the contents inside, and the 
vehicle was towed from the scene the following day. 
 
There was an incident involving a young man in his twenties (with a history of mental health) 
who entered the residential area without authorisation on two separate occasions. During the 
first instance, he was located at a resident’s home and escorted out through the gates.  However, 
later in the afternoon, he re-entered through Pines Gate, displaying increased agitation. 
Emergency services were contacted, and Security ensured the man's safety until QAS and Police 
assistance arrived. He was then safely transported to the hospital without further incident. 
 
There was a vehicle accident at Village Gate involving a female driver who inadvertently stepped 
out of her car while it was still in gear. This led to her vehicle reversing into another vehicle, 
causing minor damage. 
 
There was a report of a vehicle swerving erratically on The Boulevard, heading towards The 
Village. Subsequently, it was reported that the male driver of the vehicle was allegedly under the 
influence and had verbally abused a berth holder from The Marina. Following this altercation, 
the passenger of the vehicle exited and entered a second car, after which both vehicles departed 
from the scene together.  Details, including registration numbers, were promptly reported to the 
Police. 
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Security administered first aid assistance for three medical incidents involving two residents that 
both required further hospital treatment. 

Regards, 

Mike Telea 

Sanctuary Cove Security 

 


